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August 20, 2021

Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319 27th Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Regarding: 2022 IRM Application (EB-2021-0012)

Dear Ms. Walli,

Centre Wellington Hydro Ltd has submit to the Ontario Energy Board its 2022 IRM Application
in text searchable format. This application had been filed pursuant to the Board's e-Filing
Services. Centre Wellington Hydro confirms that the documents filed in support of the
referenced application do not include any personal information.

We would be pleased to provide any further information or details that you may require relative
to this application.

Yours truly,

ok £t

Heather Dowling, CPA, CGA

Vice President / Treasurer

Centre Wellington Hydro Ltd.

730 Gartshore St, Fergus, ON N1M 2W8
519-843-2900 ext. 229



